
Message from the Headteacher

I have been observing some Science and Humanities 

this week. I have been extremely impressed with the 

teaching and learning I have seen and how engaged 

our children have been. 

Thank you to all those who celebrated our First Friday 

Mass today as well those who attended Year 5’s 

Celebration of the Word on Monday. 

Well done to Year 2 for receiving their ‘Teamwork’ 

jigsaw piece this week.  

KS1 were very excited with their new outdoor 

equipment. 

I am so proud of Luke and Nathan in Year 6, taking 

responsibility and helping to train the younger ones at 

football training.

Have a lovely long weekend

  Mrs Teer
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Our Stars this week were nominated for:

☺Fantastic Under the Sea facts! 

☺Being a fantastic scientist and asking lots 

of questions

☺For always giving 100% and creating a 

fantastic character description

☺For always trying her best and never 

giving up when things get hard

☺For a fantastic sentence about a shark

☺For amazing independent writing

Class News

Seedlings: This week we have learned about ocean 

pollution and how we can do our bit to prevent this and 

protect our oceans. 

Saplings: This week we have been continuing our Under 

the Sea topic, learning about turtles, sharks and jellyfish. We 

have been writing amazing sentences! 

Sycamores: We have had a wonderfully productive week 

planning our diary entries uing a range of literacy skills. 

Poplars: Year 2 have had a fantastic week developing their 

writing skills – your stories were great! 

Maples: This week we have created some fantastic 

character descriptions and have used amazing ambitious 

vocabulary. 

Elms: Elm class have blown Miss Carrie’s socks off this week 

with their exploration of animal skeletons. They could 

classify animals into invertebrates and vertebrates with ease. 

Hawthorns: Year 5 have worked extremely hard in Maths 

this week starting out new topic. 

Chestnuts: Year 6 have made a great start to their RE unit 

this week where they discussed what it means to be a 

witness and wrote a witness account of the ascension. 

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 97.50%

Sycamores – 95.52%

Poplars – 98.00%

Maples – 90.37%

Elms – 97.67%

Hawthorns – 95.67%

Chestnuts – 95.00%

Coming up next week:

Monday: Bank Holiday 

– School closed to all 

pupils

Thursday: Kip on a Ship 

Parents meeting 

@3.30pm

Aspire to Inspire Focus for this term:     Faith Focus for this Term:

Independence and Leadership      Tolerance and Courage

 

Rainbow Awards

Well done to Zachary from Reception, 

Daniel from Year 3, Brax, Ruby, Sophia 

and Lucy from Year 4 and Sharon from 

Year 5 who received rainbow badges 

today for exceptional acts of kindness, 

Please ask your child why they received 

this award. 
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